
Bath 24th August 1809
Dear Sir,
There is Elven Indians in this Neighborhood that has been much alarmed 
by Being shot at the other evening by some hunters (as we suppose) and 
have lost their horses which they cant find since the Circumstance 
happened -there is several Hunters living in the neighborhood of Mud 
Creek where this thing happened who have allwaise been opposed to the 
Indians hunting on their ground, but the Inhabitants here ant able to 
prove anything against them - the people in the village wishes them to 
hunt and are willing to help them in finding their horses - the Bearer 
cant Satisfyed without coming to see you and wished some person to 
write a line of course was willing to Satisfy them and will do 
anything to help them to find out who has troubled them-
I am with esteem &c
William Spring
Capt Parish
William Spring
letter
Augt. 24, 1809
Captain Parish
Canandaigua


